DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
LOS ANGELES DISTRICT, U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS
5900 LA PLACE COURT, SUITE 100
CARLSBAD, CA 92008

July 22,2014

Robert Yano, PE

Senior Civil Engineer

City of Chula Vista

276 Fourth Avenue

Chula Vista, California 91910

Dear Mr. Yano:

Thank you for your letter dated June 24, 2014, regarding the Bonita Canyon Project (SPL-
2012-00318-PJB) that was approved on December 31, 2012 under a Department of Army
Regional General Permit, Repair and Protection Activities in Emergency Situations (Regional
General Permit No. 63). Your letter requested approval of the “Bonita Canyon Repairs Project,
Wetland Habitat Mitigation and Monitoring Plan” (dated June 9, 2014; HMMP). Based on a
review of your response to comments, a review of the HMMP and pursuant to the Compensatory
Mitigation for Losses of Aquatic Resources; Final Rule (33 CFR Parts 325 and 332; Final Rule),
the HMMP is approved.

Thank you for participating in the regulatory program. If you have any questions, contact
Peggy Bartels at 760-602-4832 or via e-mail at Peggy.J.Bartels@usace.army.mil. Please help to
evaluate and improve the regulatory experience for others by completing the customer survey
form at http://corpsmapu.usace.army.mil/cm_apex/f?p=regulatory survey.

Sincerely,
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Therese O. Bradford
Chief, South Coast Branch




